
Wardens  
 
The problems that the grounds teams are having with the walkie talkies are as follows: 
 

1. They have not got the range that they need to be able to speak with each other clearly. If a 
person is at the cemetery and someone is at the wardens buildings then they cannot speak to 
each other as it’s over the range of the radios. 
 

2. They have not got a ‘lone working button’.  If there was a button and someone had an accident 
it will give an open channel to be able to speak. 

 
3. In case of an accident where the person is incapacitated, they don’t currently have any of form 

of tracking. 
 

4. Build quality is not that great for the jobs that they carry out. 
 

5. The radios pick up other users, such as the local farmers, so they have to change channel.   This 
occurs in the council offices also. 

 
 


